
 

 

 
 
 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
January 20, 2023 
 
Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 
 
Re: Case No. 2022-00403 

In the Matter of an Electronic Review of the Pilot Program for Economic 
Development Extensions of Service of Gas Local Distribution Companies 

 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
Enclosed please find and accept for filing the comments of Atmos Energy Corporation 
pursuant to the Commission’s December 13, 2022 Order in this proceeding regarding the 
Commission’s Economic Development Extension pilot program.  
 
In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8 and the Commission’s Order of July 22, 
2021 in Case No. 2020-00085, I certify that the electronic filing has been transmitted to 
the Commission on January 20, 2023 and that there are currently no parties in this 
proceeding that the Commission has excused from participation by electronic means. 
 
Please contact me at (615) 771-8330 if you have any questions and/or need any additional 
information. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Brannon Taylor, 
Vice-President - Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
Atmos Energy Corporation 
810 Crescent Centre Dr, STE 600 
Franklin, TN 37067 
 
 
Enclosures 


